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English: Aladdin is the focus of our writing this half term. We have been 

looking at the opening scenes this week, as we start to discover how we 

can analyse a setting. We have used our 5 senses to examine all of the 

elements of the market scene, considering the differences to the climate 

in a desert to our own at home. 

Science this half term focuses on 

electricity. Initial investigations 

have looked at what electricity is 

and where it can form naturally! 

We have also looked at renewable 

forms and non-renewable forms 

of energy. 

Great resilience all around this 

week. Column subtraction was a 

challenge at the beginning of the 

week but we have made good 

progress. Taking time to form our 

numbers correctly and lay out our 

work neatly has definitely paid off!  

Weather defeated our plans this 

week, however, we enjoyed 

making poppies and placing them 

around school as we head 

towards Remembrance Day. We 

have also placed some poppies at 

church as we considered the 

significance of it. 

 

 

 

Our geography topic examines 

the United Kingdom. We have 

looked at maps and our globe 

to examine how small the 

United Kingdom is compared 

to some other countries. We 

now know what the 4 parts of 

the United Kingdom are and 

have made our fact files to 

explain them.  

We had great fun completing 

our question and answer 

session at the end where we 

used our fact files to help us. 


